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14th September 2022 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Whole school trip to Legoland – 19th October 

 

 
 

We have arranged a whole school trip to Legoland, Windsor for all of the children to complement their 
curriculum learning which will be using Lego in Maths and English.  The trip is also to celebrate being a school 
community and for the children to enjoy themselves together.   
 
The children will travel by coach. We are aiming to leave at 9.00am in order to allow enough time for travel 
and would request that children arrive on the day no later than 8:30am, in order for us to register them before 
we set off. We expect to return to school by 4.00pm (traffic depending).  
 
The children will need to wear school uniform, comfortable shoes and have a waterproof hooded coat. They 
will need a packed lunch with two drinks (nothing fizzy) and a snack. Please remember we have a ‘no nuts’ 
and a healthy packed lunch policy at Fair Field. The children will have to be responsible for carrying their bag 
and coat all day so please bear this in mind when preparing for the day. 
 
We kindly request a contribution of £19.30 for this trip. This includes the cost of transport and admission. 
Please make the payment and give permission for your child to attend via the School Gateway. 
 
Whilst this contribution is voluntary, we must advise you that if insufficient contributions are received to make 
the trip viable, we will have to cancel the trip. 
 
If you are a Year 3 parent or carer and available to volunteer on this trip then please let the school office 
know.  Volunteers will be chosen out of a hat should we be oversubscribed.   
 
On the day of the trip there will be no parking available on school site for parents/carers due to the volume of 
coaches we are travelling on.   
 
We are really looking forward to visiting Legoland. If you have any questions or concerns please do not 
hesitate to contact the school office. 
 
Yours faithfully,  

 
Alice Aharon 
Executive Headteacher  
 
 
 

 

http://www.fairfield.herts.sch.uk/
https://www.legoland.co.uk/

